
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 

Millburn Public Schools 

 

INFORMATION ITEM 

May 3, 2010 

 

To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Ellen E. Mauer, PhD 

Subject:  Membership in Lake County Educational Services Cooperative 

 Yearly, we consider membership in a number of organizations.  One 
such organization is the LCESC.  We get reduced staff development costs 
for each workshop our teachers take and 7 full days of consulting.  We have 
used these each year and we find this very valuable.  The cost is formula 
based and they did not raise the price from last year to this year.  The price 
will remain at $3209.  There is an attachment outlining the services.   

 We would ask you to put this on the consent agenda for the next 
meeting.   
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